SCHOOL'S OUT!

Free Meals for Families

Newbury Cricket Club, Northcroft Lane,RG14 1RS

Every Thursday from 27th July to end of August
From 12.30 to 2.30pm

(with last meal served at 2.15pm)

For the duration of the school holidays we are moving our sessions to Thursday
lunchtimes. We aim to help parents and carers who are struggling with the cost
of living especially during the holidays when children are at home all day.

If you would like to join us please just come along to Newbury
Cricket Club in Northcroft Lane. If you have any questions please call
or text Gill on 07907122007
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